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Hello,

We are running a business on a street across from an Army & Navy store.
We are a wedding shop which has been running this business since 2004.
We are seriously concerned for this location being used as a shelter where there are many
businesses currently operating.
This will affect our business seriously negatively as we are already having a hard time during
the pandemic.
Please reconsider the location for the shelter location.
Your help is greatly appreciated.

Warm regards,
Jenifer

-- 
Whiteday Wedding
P. 604 528 9797 / 604 528 6007
F. 604 528 9088
A. 511 Columbia Street, New Westminster, B.C
E. info@whiteday.ca

H.O. Mon-Fri 11am-6pm
        Sat - 10am-5pm

W. www.whiteday.ca
IG. https://www.instagram.com/whitedaywedding/

ON TABLE             C-31
City Council Meeting
November 15, 2021
re:  Item 3.1.c.b.
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